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Reception will be swimming for the first 

time this week so please do not forget 

your kits.  Years 1, 2 & 3 will also be 

swimming.  Please also ensure that all 

uniform is labelled with names to avoid 

any mix-ups.  Thank you.  

Clubs running this week are:   

Monday – Cookery Club 

Tuesday - Zoo Club 

Wednesday – Y6 Maths Intervention & 

Aspire  

Please ensure children are collected 

promptly. 

 

The PTA will be sending out details today 

about the upcoming Halloween Disco.  This 

year we will be holding it on Wednesday 1st 

November.  Don’t forget to read your PTA 

Newsletter for full details of this term’s 

upcoming events. 

 

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU 

for your amazing generosity during our 

Superhero Fundraising week.  The £500+ 

we raised will be used locally by the 

Children’s Foundation to provide help to 

children who desperately need it.  Your 

support was amazing! 

 

I can laugh and have fun. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary 

 

We are offering an informal drop-in 

session for all parents on Tuesday 17th 

October 3.30pm-5.45pm in the 

classrooms for Years 1-6.  This is an 

opportunity for you to ask questions 

and speak to the class teacher about 

the coming year.  There is no need for 

an appointment but please come along 

as this is an invaluable opportunity to 

find out about what your child will be 

doing in school.  Separate 

arrangements will be made for EYFS. 

 

We break up for half term on Friday 20th October.  

Please be aware that Monday 30th October is a staff 

training day and school will be closed.  Children will 

return to school on TUESDAY 31st OCTOBER.  

 

We raised £150.57 last 

week for Jeans 4 Genes.  

Thank you for your support. 

 


